Hazelton, Laura

From: Richard Simpson NG

Sent: 24 October 2018 11:40

To: Hazelton, Laura

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2018/3619/P

Dear Laura, My apologies for being late. Here is our advice, below. All
best, Richard

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee
12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

17 October 2018

Flat 2nd And 3rd Floor 97 Regents Park Road NW1 8UR 2018/3619/P

No objection: the main roof ridge height and the front roof slope are preserved.
Richard Simpson FSA

Chair

On Tue, 18 Sep 2018 at 16:46, Hazelton, Laura <Laura.Hazelton@camden.gov.uk> wrote:
Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2018/3619/P
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